June 3, 1964

Hon, Margeret Scott

Clerk of Court

Collier County Court House
East Naples, Florida

Dear Mrs. Scott:

As you know, we will soon begin the development at Marco
Island of a new community of major scope and proportions. We
expect that in due time it will meke an important contribution
to the growth of this part of Floridsa.

We would like to tell you about our plans for Marco
Island, and at the same time get personally acquainted with you
and other leading residents of the area.

To that end, we would be pleased if you would join us for
cocktails and dinner at 6:15 pe.m. on Monday, June 15, at the
Naples Beach Club Hotel.

We hope you can be with us, and will appreciate a reply
as soon as possible. For your convenience a response card and
return envelope are enclosed,

Cordially,

A~

S 7 )
F. E. Mackle Jr. "
President
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Exe utive Vice President

: ./F./Mackle

Secretary=Treasurer



